7209 W Turquoise Ave
Peoria, AZ 85345
(623) 565-0421
tonijoimperial@yahoo.com
September 1, 2010


Officer Rodriquez

Resource Officer Peoria High School
11200 N. 83rd Ave
Peoria, Arizona




Dear Officer Rodriguez:
      
I am a senior at Peoria High School currently enrolled in the Professional Internship Program, working toward a career in Law Enforcements. I am seeking an internship for this Fall of 2010. I am writing to inquire about a possible internship opportunity with 
Peoria Resource Office Police Department.

I have an interest in Criminal Justice and plan on becoming a police officer after college.  This would be a good opportunity for me and my future 

My enclosed resume provides additional details about my background.
I will call you next week to see if it would be possible to meet with you to discuss your program.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,


Toni Jo Imperial
